
‘In Touch’ Editor – Lesley Belcher 

‘In Touch’ continues to be published on a quarterly basis, i.e. February, May, August and November. 
Each edition is circulated to members via TidyHQ and is also posted on the Branch website for 
viewing and downloading.  In addition, one printed black and white copy is posted to every tower 
correspondent for display in their towers. 

Printed colour copies of ‘In Touch’ continue to be posted to those towers or individuals who have 
paid the £10 per annum subscription (currently 11 subscribers). Subscriptions for printed copies may 
be taken out at any point in the year by sending £10 to the treasurer. 

We thank the many members who submit articles for ‘In Touch’. We are always on the look-out for 
items for inclusion in ‘In Touch’ from members e.g. tower news, items of interest, quarters/peals etc. 
which can be sent at any time to newslettereditor@northbucksbranch.org.uk 


